
John Harbin <jharbinal@gmail.com>

Your order 858518 to Dixie Yurczyk has been rescheduled for next available
delivery
1 message

service@blossomflowerdelivery.com <service@blossomflowerdelivery.com> Thu, Dec 23, 2021 at 4:52 PM
To: jharbinal@gmail.com

Dear John Harbin
This is a courtesy notice in regards to your order to Dixie Yurczyk.  Due to a delay in delivery your order has been
rescheduled and will be attempted on the next available day 12/24/2021.

We sincerely apologize for the delay. 

We sincerely appreciate your patience and treasure your valued
business.

BLOSSOMFLOWERDELIVERY.COM

877.414.7903

service@blossomflowerdelivery.com
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